
 Western Avenue, Seaton Delaval,  

Whitley Bay, Tyne & Wear, NE25 0EP.  

Telephone: 0191 237 1239. 

Fax: 0191 298 0134. 

E-mail: Admin@seatondelaval.northumberland.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher Mr. O. Flitcroft. GDNSM, PGCE, NPQH, 

PQSI. 

8th October 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We have a major water leak in the ceiling of 2 cupboards in the boulevard area of the 

school which could spread to other areas.  Unfortunately this means that all of the heating 

system will have to be drained so there will be no water for toilets, washing, heating or the 

kitchen.  There will be scaffolding up throughout the school.  As a result of this we will have 

to close the school for 3 days this week, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday to allow 

workmen in to fix the problem. 

 

During this closure there will be no after school sports clubs.  Celebration Assembly will be 

cancelled and will be on 28th November.  Nursery Parent’s evening will have to be 

cancelled; a new date will be arranged.  

 

Hopefully school will re-open again on Friday 12th October.  Should we have to remain 

closed another day, a text will be sent out on Thursday. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause but for Health and Safety reasons we 

have no option but to close the school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs M Richards 

Chair of Governors    


